Dear Valued Shareholders,

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to you today to express our sincerest
apologies for the recent inconvenience caused by the de-listing of our stock from the exchange.

We acknowledge that this unexpected situation may have caused concern amongst our
shareholders and we want to assure you that it was not a decision taken lightly. Our team is
working diligently to address the issues that led to this outcome and to explore potential
pathways for relisting in the near future.

Your trust and support are invaluable to us, and we deeply regret any distress this situation may
have caused. We are committed to keeping you informed about our progress and any significant
developments as they arise.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support during this challenging time. Please
feel free to reach out to our investor relations team with any questions or concerns.

Warm regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]
[Company Name]
[Contact Information]



